IN THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 21-00055
AT NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE

STATE OF MISSOURI ) Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket
) ss Room on September 9, 2022 at 1:36 p.m.
COUNTY OF ST. LOUIS )
AFFIDAVIT OF MAILING

I, Aaron Silas, having been duly sworn upon my oath, state that [ am the Regulatory Case
Manager Central States Water Resources (“CSWR”) and that [ am duly authorized to make
this affidavit on behalf of Limestone Water Ultility Operating Company, LLC
(“Limestone™).

CSWR is the sole member of Limestone and is responsible for issues concerning customer
mailings for Limestone. I further swear that I have knowledge of the matters stated herein,
and that said matters are true and correct to the best of my information, knowledge, and
belief.

CSWR mailed the attached customer notices required in Tennessee PSC Case Nos. 21-
00055. Said customer notices were mailed by first class mail on 9th day of September,

2022.
2

Sworn to and subscribed before me this "™ day of September, 2022.

DANIEL RYAN JANOWIAK

Notary Public, Notary Seal
v State of Missouri
/ A ) St. Charles County

NOTARY PUB@IC I/ Commission # 20374795

My Commission Expires 05-04-2024

My Commission expires: .ﬁ_ / "{ / ph! lV




Customer Notification Letter

September 9, 2022
Dear Current Customer of Shiloh Falls,

Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC. (Limestone Water) and Shiloh Falls Utilities, Inc. (Shiloh
Falls) have filed a joint application with the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (TPUC) seeking
Commission authorization for Shiloh Falls to sell to Limestone Water its sewer system assets. Shiloh Falls
is currently serving approximately 253 connections in Hardin County.

If the proposal is approved by the TPUC, Limestone Water would be subject to the jurisdiction of the
TPUC in the following service areas:
e Shiloh Falls

Limestone Water proposes to adopt the existing rate structure for all Shiloh Falls customers.

After completing the proposed acquisition of these service areas, Limestone Water plans to construct
numerous improvements to the systems to address degradation due to age and environmental
compliance issues.

Those wishing to comment should contact the TN Public Utility Commission at:

502 Deaderick Street
4th Floor

Nashville, TN 37243
(800) 342-8359
675-747-2904
contact.tpuc@tn.gov

Refer to TPUC Docket Number 21-00055 in all correspondence.

If you have questions, please contact Limestone Water at 314-736-4672 or the above public office of the
Tennessee Public Utility Commission.

Sincerely,

Josiah Cox, President

Limestone Utility Operating Company, LLC


mailto:contact.tpuc@tn.gov



